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Online Safety 

We are pleased to send home another addition of "Digital Parenting", a free magazine to support 

parents in keeping children safe online. We endeavour to keep you updated with the latest guidance 

regarding online safety. Just a reminder - if you were unable to make our annual Parents Workshop 

earlier in the year, the resources are available on the 'online safety' section of our website.  

 

Curriculum Celebration 

On Thursday 17
th
 November at 14:30 we would like to invite you in for another curriculum celebration. 

This is an opportunity to come and share your child’s learning around our ‘What a Wonderful World’ 

topic. We would love for you to take a trip around all of the continents in the different classes and get 

your learning passport stamped from each destination. No sun cream required! 

 

School Library 

Many KS2 children access our library at the beginning the day to update their books or to take the 

next challenge using Accelerated Reader. It would really support us to have an adult present at these 

times to support the children with their choices and the use of the computer to log books in and out. 

We were wondering if there would be anyone that would perhaps volunteer for this role for 45min to 

an hour first thing in the morning.  If anyone would be interested in this role and would like to find out 

more information please get in contact with Mrs Bowden via the school office. 

 

Children in Need 

On Friday 18
th
 November it is Children in Need. As children are already dressed in their own clothes 

to provide donations for the Xmas Fayre, we thought maybe we would keep it simple this year by 

inviting children to take part in our ‘spotty’ theme. Any spotty clothes, shoes, hats or make up could be 

worn or children could simply come in their onw clothes. We would ask that you also make a £1 

donation for this that would go directly to Children in Need.  

 

Parents Evening 

Thank yiu to all of those who came and met the teachers this week. We were delighted to see you 

come and hear all about your child’s progress in school and continue our positive parent partnership 

that is so important. Another tahnk you to all of you who completed a questionnaire. We will be 

collating the results and I will feed back to you about this in the near future. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Dave Killoran 

(Headteacher) 
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